
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Subject: NO INJECTION MANDATE PLEASE  

From: 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 8:00:15 AM 
Importance: High 

The idea that everyone should be subjected to an experimental drug is 
ludicrous at best! What if one has an already existing medical situation that 
would cause irreversible affects on? How much is really known about the 
injection? It has not been approved by the FDA. If someone chooses to take it 
– Good on them, but to FORCE (we are beyond use of the word “mandate”)! 

. My cousins son just died this morning after being injected. I could go on and 
on about the side effects that I have heard from people that I know but I’m 
sure you are already aware of most of them. As you already know the injection 
does NOT prevent one from succumbing to COVID-19. 

Best Regards, 

Janet Butcher 
Nevada Resident 


